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October 21st: Jailbreak 5K Join our Otis A. Mason Team 

Race Groups: Jail Break 5K (runsignup.com) 

October 16th-21st: Bus Driver/Attendant Appreciation Week  

 

 

Why is “RESPONSIBILITY” so important? Good character is the 

very foundation of a civil society, and it is what we would like to 

define us as a community. We here at Otis A. Mason Elementary 

believe that every parent, student, teacher, and member of our 

community should strive to be responsible. How can we do that 

TOGETHER?

• Introduction: How can we teach our child to be 

responsible for themselves and their actions and 

decisions? Perhaps we can guide them to not only be 

responsible for what they do, but also to take 

responsibility for causes they find to be important in our 

world? How can everyone contribute to improving the 

world around them? 

• Give clear, specific responsibilities to your child: Give 

your child appropriate responsibilities and guide them in 

managing those responsibilities. These should be age-

appropriate tasks and chores. Make sure that your child 

sees their contribution to family responsibilities and the 

household. Show your child that everyone has an 

important role and responsibility in the home. 

• Teach your child that caring and trying MATTERS: We 

can’t always get it right the first time and sometimes it is 

difficult to fulfill our responsibilities. It is okay to struggle 

and to ask for help sometimes! We can’t fix most 

problems overnight, but caring and taking the first step is 

important. If every person in the world picked up one 

piece of litter, there wouldn’t be any! 

• Responsibility at School: Have your pack their backpack, 

make their lunch, or create school routines as their age 

allows. Teach them the importance of punctuality and 

cleaning up after themselves. Have them label their 

belongings and check Lost and Found regularly. 

The Character Counts! program is taught to students during 

their school day. Please check out the curriculum, themes, and 

activities online at: 

https://ccstjohns.com/  

https://runsignup.com/RaceGroups/36762?raceGroupTypeId=96645
https://ccstjohns.com/
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MARQUEE                         

We have a fantastic opportunity for you to make 

your child's birthday extra special!             Showcase 

your kiddo's big day on our school marquee for just 

$10! Your child’s name will be up for the month. 
To reserve your spot CLICK 

HERE: https://bit.ly/masonbirthdaymarquee 
SPIRIT ROCK 
Reservations are NOW OPEN for 2023-2024! 
Click to reserve: https://bit.ly/otismasonrock23-24 
SPIRITWEAR 
Order here: https://bit.ly/OtisSpiritstore 
PTO MEETINGS 

      Don’t Forget, PTO Meeting, October 23rd 

         In Person: 3:30pm, in the media center 

Virtually: https://bit.ly/MasonPTOMeetings 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES & NEEDS  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0A4CA5A629A5FF2-
volunteers#/ 
https://bit.ly/gratefulforvolunteers 

If you are interested or just want to find out more 

about our open positions, email us at 

otismasonpto@gmail.com or sign up above. 

Help us stock the Teacher’s Lounge: 
https://bit.ly/masonteachersrock 

 

 

 

Did you miss picture day? No worries! Picture Day Retakes 

are in November and Spring Photos are in February! 

Our drivers and attendants go the extra mile for our 

students! Being a bus driver/attendant is one of the 

hardest jobs in the district, but also one of the most 

important. Join us October 16th -21st in thanking our 

Transportation staff for all they do. They make miracles 

happen every single day. How can you support your 

driver? Log into HAC to see the most up-to-date bus info. 

Many parents are relying on how things were last year, but 

routes have changed. Please be at the bus stop 10 minutes 

before your time and give 10 minutes grace after your 

time-traffic is unpredictable. Having trouble? In most cases 

it is best to call Transportation directly at 904-547-7810. 

Please keep interactions with our staff professional (little 

eyes are watching!). Thank you for supporting us! 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fmasonbirthdaymarquee&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269811864957%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ht8m3YEa0RR0T2b3178iLcO%2B00CSVmLIz%2Ft1AZNG8vk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fotismasonrock23-24&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269811864957%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qUrCzqmaDWNJ1kQTD51nE%2Fm0ljvviFW430aXWWw8CcY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FOtisSpiritstore%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0bf0snFjpPIeZj9j5XkKhdu4a8Dw0q_wRCAICXmcey3xqlavCmgb6ZKsg&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269811864957%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OVXPpiuFj4yjr1%2BcJp8KMwT%2F9EaDZsLPPw6nFJZ73OE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FMasonPTOMeetings&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269812021189%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JzmMKs3Im9jIylDiFRK9EmFafmc5vHKnAzqIaoFI4vE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0A4CA5A629A5FF2-volunteers%23%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269812021189%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oMS4Om6jTYQcTe6dTeKnw74USdRVWqsFPH1Rsyt3d0U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0A4CA5A629A5FF2-volunteers%23%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269812021189%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oMS4Om6jTYQcTe6dTeKnw74USdRVWqsFPH1Rsyt3d0U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fgratefulforvolunteers&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269812021189%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OI1VdTHuf6CJTBOjHb6DvBF6Fo8sov0mfJD52Z%2F9tUU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:otismasonpto@gmail.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fmasonteachersrock&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C050ad6f4ea8a43b3bd8208dbca942bc2%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638326509976152465%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ATLRNWCeXfYhxo4q5gUwgSs06qwXiafDqXiJRe3KwUI%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 

  

 

 

 



 
 

  

 

There are many things you can do to support your child’s 

education.  

A child’s needs are many, we can help!  Balanced meals; 

lots of water; quality, full nights of sleep, et cetera. Please 

reach out to us if you need assistance with this. Resources 

are available including free breakfast and lunch, weekend 

food bags, reusable water bottles, daily snacks, etc. Call 

547-8440 and ask to speak to a guidance counselor. Our 

district has amazing support services for families in need! 

We are here to help you. 

Take the professional advice of your child’s teacher: Read 

twenty minutes per night with your child, support your 

child as they complete homework, use free and available 

resources through Clever and the St. Johns County Public 

Library System, attend conferences, spark your child’s 

curiosity! Ask your child’s teacher what you can do at 

home to support learning. 

Want to contribute to your child’s educational journey? 

Ask your child’s teacher for a link to their Amazon Wishlist 

or Donor’s Choose Project. Teachers always appreciate 

donations. Can’t donate money? Teachers appreciate your 

time as well. Ask to volunteer in the classroom or to 

chaperone a field trip. Can’t volunteer during the day? 

Teachers always appreciate help with copying and cutting 

and preparing classroom lessons and supplies, just ask! 

 

Otis A. Mason Projects that still need funding: 

Support a Classroom, Shape the Future! | 

DonorsChoose project by Mrs. Cacchione 

 

Pull Up a Seat at the Table… or a Stool! | 

DonorsChoose project by Ms. Taylor 

 

Mrs. K/Guidance Need Sensory Items at OMES! | 

DonorsChoose project by Mrs. Kirsimagi 

 

https://www.donorschoose.org/project/support-a-classroom-shape-the-future/7565139/
https://www.donorschoose.org/project/support-a-classroom-shape-the-future/7565139/
https://www.donorschoose.org/project/pull-up-a-seat-at-the-table-or-a-stool/7597057/
https://www.donorschoose.org/project/pull-up-a-seat-at-the-table-or-a-stool/7597057/
https://www.donorschoose.org/project/mrs-kguidance-need-sensory-items-at-om/7889637/
https://www.donorschoose.org/project/mrs-kguidance-need-sensory-items-at-om/7889637/


 
 

 

  

 

 



 
 

 

  

 

 



 
 

 

Sign Up Here to Volunteer, Donate Candy or 

Host a Trunk: https://bit.ly/Masontrunkortreat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FMasontrunkortreat&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Waler%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6c91a78318b646c96d9608dbc4e740b0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638320269812021189%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RUBjvo2sb7lE7wveUH6CbLY1F3L059jFsP17EsSFOzA%3D&reserved=0

